
Our Future Home – 190 Hanlon Creek Blvd.



Services provided by GHS 

• Animal Control and Pound Services 

• Pet Relinquishment

• Short-term Emergency Housing

• Low cost Spay-Neuter & microchipping

• Adoption Program

• Wildlife Program   

• Humane Education

• Volunteering

Sam with GHS alum Fury

Small animal socialization



Coming Fall 2020
Where is the new location?  
• 190 Hanlon Creek Blvd (Laird and 

Hanlon) 

How much will it cost? 
• $10M – raised 70% so far

What are some features of the new 
building? 
• Best practices in Animal Sheltering 
• Improved space for the animals 
• Capacity to help more animals as the 

City of Guelph and surrounding 
community grows

• Modern administrative spaces
• Large community space for expanded 

programming 
• Optimal space for City Pound Services



Construction is underway… 



Municipal Fees

To date, the Guelph Humane Society has paid the following fees to the City of 
Guelph with respect to this project: 

October 2019 Development Charges $ 223,292.55 
June 2019 Building Permit $   32,491.80 
June 2018 Site Plan Agreement Fee $     1,000.00 
April 2018 Site Plan Application Fee $     8,577.40 
May 2017 Minor Variance Application Fee $     1,979.00 
_________________________________________________________

TOTAL $ 267,340.75



Build a Community Animal Centre…



Our Future Home



Thank You! 

Animals add invaluable benefits to people’s lives. It has been said 

that the greatness of a community is reflected by its treatment of 

animals.

Stitch, adopted December 2018

Daisy, adopted 
January 2019


